Important Notice

All B.Com 1st (Raguler or reeapear) students are informed that the practical of Basic of
Computer will be taken tomorrow on 21-03-2022 from 9:00 a.m to 12:00 p.m. Therefore,
all the students should reach on time and must bring computer practical file and A3
blank sheet with both sides line with them.
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